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Official North Pole Stationary


From the desk of:  Santa


Urgent Release





To MY Dear Quilters:


What a fine group you are! Your charitable works will spread lots of love and happiness throughout the world. HO-HO-HO, you’re a fine group and I look forward to seeing each and everyone of you on December 11th.


As you may know, Tulip has been helping me this year, reporting on all your good works and joyful celebrations.  Keep up the good work!


For those of you on the naughty list, there is still time to get back on the good girl list. I won’t name names, you know who you are.  You can start by sending Tulip a small token of your appreciation; I think Chocolate just might do the trick!


I will see all of you on December 11th at 3.00pm…. Until then continue with your good deeds.  Merry Christmas!!!





Fondly,						


Santa
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